
ontary, 

DER OF THE C 

October 30th, 1979. 

Mr. John Swaigen, 
General Counsel, 
Canadian Environmental Law Assoc., 
Suite 303, 
One Spadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario. 
M5S 2J5 

Dear John: 

Many thanks for your letter of October 
15th, 1979, and the accompanying detailed brief 
on the proposed Ontario Aggregates Act. We will 
certainly be taking your recommendations very 
seriously and, once the Bill is in front of us, 
we will undoubtedly want to meet with you on 
an on-going basis to be sure that we end up with 
a law which is suitable. 

Again, many thanks for taking the time 
to compile this excellent brief. 

Yours sincerely, 
\ 

Stuart Smith 
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